
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4— Linden  

For his enthusiasm and  

commitment to learn his  

spellings. 
 

Year 2— Noah M 

For fantastic questioning on 

our Gun Powder Plot topic. 
 

Reception/Year 1— Rosie 

For  excellent counting in 

mathematics using 1:1  

correspondence. 
 

Week ending 3rd November 2017 

Letters 

Bedtime Story—Year R 1 2 

Curriculum letters—Whole School 

Diary Dates—Whole School 

Flu Spray—Whole School 

Book Flyers—Whole School 

From Mrs Barber 

Welcome back to another busy half term.   The 

children all have their curriculum letters in their 

book bags to share this weekend.  If you can help in 

any way with our learning themes please let us 

know. 

Open Morning 

For children starting school 

in September 2018 is   

24th November at 9.00 am. 

All welcome 
 

Scarecrow Walk 

Well done to all the children 

below who made a Scarecrow 

for the Scarecrow walk.  They 

earned 50 house points and 

some lovely treats from the 
Organisers: 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Max 

Who celebrates his  

birthday this week. 

Car Parking 

Please avoid parking 

on the right side of 

the car park.  This is  

resident parking  

only. 

Save the Date 

Friday 1st December 2017 

Christmas Fayre 

5-7 pm 

Please contact Mrs While if you can 

help. 

Mya Ronnie 

Rebecca Honey L 

Isabella Sophie 

Hollie P Alfie Sa 

Antonia Daisy T 

School Council News 

Children in Need and 

Tombola Day 

This year the children 

can come to school in 

their own clothes or 

spots in return for  

chocolate/sweets/wine or 

children’s tombola prizes.  

FUSS would be grateful 

for these items for the 

Christmas Fayre.  As it is 

also Children In Need Day 

they can donate £1 to 

buy and decorate a 

spotty cake at playtime. 


